
Feng-Hwa Lu

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/2787894/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

51

papers

1,166

citations

14

h-index

623734

32

g-index

414414

51

all docs

51

docs citations

51

times ranked

1966

citing authors



Feng-Hwa Lu

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Cumulative Betel Quid Chewing and the Risk of Significant Liver Fibrosis in Subjects With and Without
Metabolic Syndrome. Frontiers in Nutrition, 2022, 9, 765206. 3.7 6

2 Hyperuricemia Is Associated with Significant Liver Fibrosis in Subjects with Nonalcoholic Fatty Liver
Disease, but Not in Subjects without It. Journal of Clinical Medicine, 2022, 11, 1445. 2.4 9

3 A Positive Relationship between Betel Nut Chewing and Significant Liver Fibrosis in NAFLD Subjects,
but Not in Non-NAFLD Ones. Nutrients, 2021, 13, 914. 4.1 6

4 Disease-related disability burden: a comparison of seven chronic conditions in middle-aged and older
adults. BMC Geriatrics, 2021, 21, 201. 2.7 17

5 Factors associated with early 14-day unplanned hospital readmission: a matched caseâ€“control study.
BMC Health Services Research, 2021, 21, 870. 2.2 7

6 Cumulative tea consumption is inversely associated with colorectal adenomas in adults: A
cross-sectional study in a Taiwanese population. Cancer Epidemiology, 2021, 73, 101945. 1.9 4

7 Metabolic abnormalities, but not obesity per se, associated with chronic kidney disease in a Taiwanese
population. Nutrition, Metabolism and Cardiovascular Diseases, 2020, 30, 418-425. 2.6 15

8 Association of sleep quality and sleep duration with serum uric acid levels in adults. PLoS ONE, 2020,
15, e0239185. 2.5 16

9 Relationship between Kidney Stone Disease and Arterial Stiffness in a Taiwanese Population. Journal of
Clinical Medicine, 2020, 9, 1693. 2.4 1

10 Epidemiological evidence of increased waist circumference, but not body mass index, associated with
impaired baroreflex sensitivity. Obesity Research and Clinical Practice, 2020, 14, 158-163. 1.8 4

11
Increased risks of different grades of nonâ€•alcoholic fatty liver disease in prediabetic subjects with
impaired fasting glucose and glucose tolerance, including the isolated glycosylated hemoglobin
levels of 5.7â€“6.4% in a Chinese population. Journal of Diabetes Investigation, 2020, 11, 1336-1343.

2.4 8

12 Association of sleep quality and sleep duration with serum uric acid levels in adults. , 2020, 15,
e0239185. 0

13 Association of sleep quality and sleep duration with serum uric acid levels in adults. , 2020, 15,
e0239185. 0

14 Association of sleep quality and sleep duration with serum uric acid levels in adults. , 2020, 15,
e0239185. 0

15 Association of sleep quality and sleep duration with serum uric acid levels in adults. , 2020, 15,
e0239185. 0

16 Increased amount and duration of tea consumption may be associated with decreased risk of renal
stone disease. World Journal of Urology, 2019, 37, 379-384. 2.2 16

17 Moderate, but not heavy, tea drinking decreased the associated risk of gallstones in a Taiwanese
population. European Journal of Clinical Nutrition, 2019, 73, 401-407. 2.9 3

18 Simple renal cysts are associated with increased arterial stiffness in a Taiwanese population.
Hypertension Research, 2019, 42, 1068-1073. 2.7 6



3

Feng-Hwa Lu

# Article IF Citations

19 Differences in the association between glycemia and uric acid levels in diabetic and non-diabetic
populations. Journal of Diabetes and Its Complications, 2019, 33, 511-515. 2.3 6

20 Increased Arterial Stiffness in Prediabetic Subjects Recognized by Hemoglobin A1c with Postprandial
Glucose but Not Fasting Glucose Levels. Journal of Clinical Medicine, 2019, 8, 603. 2.4 7

21 Geriatric syndromes and quality of life in older adults with diabetes. Geriatrics and Gerontology
International, 2019, 19, 518-524. 1.5 20

22 Gender differences in the relationship between walking activity and sleep disturbance among
community-dwelling older adult with diabetes in Taiwan. Journal of Women and Aging, 2019, 31, 108-116. 1.0 11

23 Gallbladder stones and gallbladder polyps associated with increased risk of colorectal adenoma in
men. Journal of Gastroenterology and Hepatology (Australia), 2018, 33, 800-806. 2.8 11

24 The association of sleep duration and sleep quality with non-alcoholic fatty liver disease in a
Taiwanese population. Obesity Research and Clinical Practice, 2018, 12, 500-505. 1.8 13

25 Restrictive Spirometry Pattern Is Associated With Increased Arterial Stiffness in Men and Women.
Chest, 2017, 152, 394-401. 0.8 19

26 Betel nut chewing associated with increased risk of arterial stiffness. Drug and Alcohol Dependence,
2017, 180, 1-6. 3.2 17

27 Higher education in gerontology: A comparison of masterâ€™s programs in Japan, Taiwan, and Turkey.
Gerontology and Geriatrics Education, 2017, 38, 61-75. 0.8 4

28 Functional Balance and Its Determinants in Older People with Diabetes. PLoS ONE, 2016, 11, e0159339. 2.5 6

29 A novel hepatokine, HFREP1, plays a crucial role in the development of insulin resistance and type 2
diabetes. Diabetologia, 2016, 59, 1732-1742. 6.3 70

30 Gender differences in the association of non-alcoholic fatty liver disease and metabolic syndrome
with erosive oesophagitis: a cross-sectional study in a Taiwanese population. BMJ Open, 2016, 6, e013106. 1.9 8

31 Increased risk of glomerular hyperfiltration in subjects with impaired glucose tolerance and newly
diagnosed diabetes. Nephrology Dialysis Transplantation, 2016, 31, 1295-1301. 0.7 20

32 Serum Bilirubin Is Inversely Associated with Increased Arterial Stiffness in Men with Pre-Hypertension
but Not Normotension. PLoS ONE, 2016, 11, e0146226. 2.5 6

33 Cardiotrophin-1 is inversely associated with obesity in non-diabetic individuals. Scientific Reports,
2015, 5, 17438. 3.3 15

34
Non-alcoholic fatty liver disease associated with increased arterial stiffness in subjects with normal
glucose tolerance, but not pre-diabetes and diabetes. Diabetes and Vascular Disease Research, 2015, 12,
359-365.

2.0 7

35 The Number of Metabolic Abnormalities Associated with the Risk of Gallstones in a Non-diabetic
Population. PLoS ONE, 2014, 9, e90310. 2.5 10

36 In Vivo and In Vitro Anti-Tumor Effects of Fungal Extracts. Molecules, 2014, 19, 2546-2556. 3.8 41



4

Feng-Hwa Lu

# Article IF Citations

37 Activation of free fatty acid receptor 1 improves hepatic steatosis through a p38-dependent pathway.
Journal of Molecular Endocrinology, 2014, 53, 165-174. 2.5 13

38 The relationship between different glycemic statuses and colon polyps in a Taiwanese population.
Journal of Gastroenterology, 2014, 49, 1145-1151. 5.1 16

39 High uric acid level associated with increased arterial stiffness in apparently healthy women.
Atherosclerosis, 2014, 236, 389-393. 0.8 38

40 Low socioeconomic status may increase the risk of central obesity in incoming university students in
Taiwan. Obesity Research and Clinical Practice, 2014, 8, e212-e219. 1.8 14

41 Long Sleep Duration Associated With a Higher Risk of Increased Arterial Stiffness in Males. Sleep, 2014,
37, 1315-1320. 1.1 44

42 Increased Tea Consumption Is Associated with Decreased Arterial Stiffness in a Chinese Population.
PLoS ONE, 2014, 9, e86022. 2.5 11

43 The relationship between impaired fasting glucose and selfâ€•reported sleep quality in a
<scp>C</scp>hinese population. Clinical Endocrinology, 2013, 78, 518-524. 2.4 30

44 Mild Chronic Kidney Disease Associated with Greater Risk of Arterial Stiffness in Elderly Adults.
Journal of the American Geriatrics Society, 2013, 61, 1758-1762. 2.6 9

45 Short sleep duration associated with a higher prevalence of metabolic syndrome in an apparently
healthy population. Preventive Medicine, 2012, 55, 305-309. 3.4 70

46
Increased Arterial Stiffness in Subjects with Impaired Glucose Tolerance and Newly Diagnosed
Diabetes But Not Isolated Impaired Fasting Glucose. Journal of Clinical Endocrinology and
Metabolism, 2012, 97, E658-E662.

3.6 71

47 The association of serum lipids with the histological pattern of rectosigmoid adenoma in Taiwanese
adults. BMC Gastroenterology, 2011, 11, 54. 2.0 12

48 Use of the Beers Criteria to Predict Adverse Drug Reactions Among First-Visit Elderly Outpatients.
Pharmacotherapy, 2005, 25, 831-838. 2.6 101

49 The Protective Effect of Habitual Tea Consumption on Hypertension. Archives of Internal Medicine,
2004, 164, 1534. 3.8 228

50 Potentially Inappropriate Drug Prescribing Among First-Visit Elderly Outpatients in Taiwan.
Pharmacotherapy, 2004, 24, 848-855. 2.6 20

51 A population-based study of the prevalence and associated factors of diabetes mellitus in southern
Taiwan. Diabetic Medicine, 1998, 15, 564-572. 2.3 80


